
             

 RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 077/ RIAS/ 2024-25                                                                        DATE: 9/12/24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to invite you to the Culmination Program of the Entrepreneurship Program 

for Grades 6 and 7, which will be held on Friday, 13th December 2024 at 09:30 a.m. to 10:30 

a.m. in our school auditorium. This event marks the end of a highly engaging and enriching 

journey that our students have embarked upon from June to November 2024. 

Throughout the course of the program, students have learned valuable entrepreneurial skills, 

including financial literacy, business planning, marketing strategies, and teamwork. The 

culmination program will showcase the innovative projects and ideas developed by the students, 

reflecting their hard work and creativity. 

The event will feature: 

 Presentations of student-created business projects in groups 

 The competition between the groups are going to be judged by external judges. 

 Awards and recognition for outstanding achievements 

This is an excellent opportunity to witness first-hand the entrepreneurial spirit and talents of our 

students, as well as to celebrate their growth and achievements. We encourage all parents to 

attend and support their children as they take the stage to share their learnings and projects. 

We look forward to seeing you at this exciting event, celebrating the entrepreneurial 

accomplishments of our students! 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


